
 

CAPE Central Valley Chapter 
Training & Meeting 

May 25, 2017 
0800-1645 

Kerman Community Center 
15101 W. Kearney Blvd. 

Kerman, Ca. 93630 

Agenda 
  0800-0815 Check in & continental breakfast served 
  0815-0830 Opening remarks by President Julia Martinez 
  0830-0930 Presentation by LSC Destruction 
  0930-0945 Break 
  0945-1000 Presentation of Central Valley Chapter Guidelines 
  1000-1030 Central Valley Chapter Executive Board Elections 

1030-1045 Central Valley Chapter Fundraising Opportunities 
1045-1130 Review of approximately 17 classes offered at 2017 annual training seminar 
1130-1300 Lunch/On Your Own 
1300-1500 Continue to review classes offered at 2017 annual training seminar 
1500-1515 Break 

  1515-1530 Thank you presentation to recent Central Valley Chapter Board 
  1530-1545 Election results 
  1545-1645 Round Table     

 Training Info: 

  LSC Destruction, LLC – will be conducting a presentation about their company  
and a firearm disposal demonstration with various firearms. This company can arrive, dispose  
and pay you for your destroyed firearms all on the same visit and at your agency.  

   Review of 2017 annual training seminar classes: Attendees from our chapter will  
be reviewing the classes which were offered at last month’s annual training seminar. Some  
classes offered their power point presentation which will be available to everyone attending.  
It will be presented during the class review and on CD to take back to your agency.  

   With many agencies having their property officer considered as a collateral duty,  
this resource is the best way to find solutions for unique and everyday situations. Getting  
various perspectives from both experienced and novice property officers has been the more  
effective than one topic trainings. This position holds various liabilities, we have discussed  
court orders, drug/firearm disposal, confiscation and return of firearms, where to find free/less 
expensive disposal options along with many other situations a property officer may have 
encountered.  

 
RSVP to julia.martinez@reedley.ca.gov by Friday May 22, 2017 

mailto:julia.martinez@reedley.ca.gov

